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New Hampshire Right to Life
Post Office Box 421 Merrimack NH 03054 A

603.626.7950 life@nhrtl.org www.nhrtl.org

December 20, 2004

Dear Pastor:

Abortion leaves one dead and one walking but wounded mother. Abortion is a subject fraught with the
anguish of mothers and fathers who sometimes rely on pastors like you during their search for answers to the
pregnancy and for genuine spiritual healing if an abortion occurred.

Given that human life begins at conception, and given that nothing is added afterwards except food, water,
and air, we reject current case law that has arbitrarily decreed life begins at birth. No judicial pen can
arbitrarily re-write God's truth of Psalm 139, Isaiah 1:17, Proverbs 24:11-12, and Ephesians 2:10.

NH Right to Life consequently seeks legal restoration of respect for all human life in peaceful, persistent,
and prayerful ways. One way is our annual March for Life day, which starts and ends in Christ-like
fellowship. The marching part serves as a declaration of the pro-life Truth to a numbed society. Itis also a
day of rejuvenation for NH pro-lifers who grow weary facing pro-abortion successes like the Court decisions
suspending the partial birth abortion ban and the continuing experiments on cloned human life.

We are painfully aware that pro-life activism can remind some women of difficult circumstances they may
have endured with an unexpected pregnancy. Still, we prayerfully recognize a responsibility to witness on
behalf of the unborn babies now in jeopardy by "choice". You can join us in this pro-life endeavor by
posting the enclosed flyer on your bulletin boards. Additionally, a notice in your Sunday Bulletin would be
most appreciated. You are welcome to use all or any or part of this message you see fit:

"The annual March for Life is in Concord on Saturday, January 15. A Mass starts at St.
Peter’s Church (135 North State St) at 10AM and a Protestant Service starts at First Baptist
(20 North State St) also at 10AM. Everyone meets at 11:20am in the Concord High School
parking lot (170 Warren St.). Buses will take us to the gold-domed State House for the 12
noon Rally and March, and return us to the Concord High School. A free light lunch starts at
1pm in the Concord High cafeteria, followed by our featured guest speaker, Kathy Sparks from
1llinois.  She will offer her conversion testimony on how God’s grace led her from working
inside an abortion clinic to leading three Pregnancy Care Centers. FEvents finish near 3pm.
Call NH Right to Life at 626-7950 or visit www.nhrtl.org for details.”

NH Right to Life Educational Trust is a 501(c)3 charity which earnestly promotes respect for all innocent
human life. If you have advice for pro-life ministry in NH, or want to be involved in helpful ways, please
contact us.

His Peace to you this Christmas season,
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